
MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING OF OIDC OF FEBRUARY 9, 2012 
 

 
President Emerson called the meeting to order at 10.00 am. 

 
Present:          David Emerson        Jeanie and Roy Petersen         Harold McKenzie 
 
 
It was noted that a quorum was not present and therefore not possible to have an actual meeting. 
The new OIDC website, however, was reviewed and discussed anyway by Harold and David with 
Jeanie and Roy. 
 
Re: www.OxfordIDC.com – the new website 
It was noted that links to local realtors should be added (under “Related Links”) such as Northeast, 
Mody, Peggy Parker, Countryside, etc. Roy suggested the option of asking for their membership in 
return for listings, but David thought getting businesses into Oxford was a greater good. As for 
demographics, the OIDC website should have a broader scope of data that includes Oxford. Look to 
Commerce Chenango’s website for information. David would also like the street address of OIDC, 20 
LaFayette Park, added where-ever the P.O. Box is typed so people would easily see it. Jeanie 
requested some missing OIDC meeting minutes which will be faxed to her. These will be made into 
PDFs and added under “News and Meetings”. 
David suggested Woollybear Web move ahead with completing the website.  
 
The next OIDC meeting will be on Thursday, May 10th, 2012 at 10:00 a.m. at the office of                  
Roger Monaco. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:45 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jeanie Petersen 
Acting Secretary 
OIDC 

 
            


